
 
Dear Fourth Grade Parents, 

On Tuesday our fourth graders will chose a famous person 
to read about, report on, and “become” during our wax museum on 
December 16th from 2:00-3:00. All fourth graders are required to 
read a biography and complete a research project in class on that 
famous person. This exciting event will allow students to dress up in costumes and 
portray the famous people they have studied. 

In order to complete the project, we would like you to help your 
child plan for a modest costume that relates to his/her character. This 
would include clothes, make-up...anything that will help your child “become” 
the famous person s/he has studied. In addition, students need to provide 
their own 22 in. by 28 in. poster board. Please have the poster board to 
school by Monday, December 5th. 

Again, the wax museum will take place on Friday December 16th,  from 
2:00-3:00 p.m. We hope you can be here for this memorable event. Please call 
any of us if you have questions. Thanks for helping to make this a fun and exciting 
project! 

Sincerely,  

Shalynn Weeden, Kelli VanSetters, Josh Keef, Mark Ferguson  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

We are also looking for parents who would be willing to volunteer the day of to help 
students get into their costumes and assist with any make-up that needs to be applied 
(plan on arriving at school at 1:15 that day). Thanks in advance! 

I would be willing to come early and help students get into costume.  

Name:  

Phone number:   

Email:   

Child’s name:  

 


